
ECOSOC Decision 2001/288 
 

Question of resources for the Office of the United 
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights 
 
 

 At its 40th plenary meeting, on 24 July 2001, the Economic and 
Social Council, taking note of Commission on Human Rights decision 
2001/119 of 27 April 2001,1 endorsed the Commission’s decision to 
renew its appeal to the Council and the General Assembly that 
additional resources be allocated to the Office of the United Nations 
High Commissioner for Human Rights in order to ensure that the Office 
receives the necessary financial, material and personnel resources 
commensurate with its increasing tasks. 
 

 

                                                         
 1  Official Records of the Economic and Social Council, 2001, Supplement No. 3 

(E/2001/23), chap. II, sect. B. 


